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Friday 9th June 2023 

Dear Families,  

We are pleased to inform you of your children’s Class Teachers for the Academic Year 23-24.  

Reception - Mr F. Chappell 
Year 1 - Miss V. Brown 
Year 2 - Ms R. Sharp & Mrs K. Sweet (2 days) 
Year 3 - Miss M. Kelly 
Year 4 - Miss L. Scott & Ms M. Hart (1 day) 
Year 5 - Miss A. Heyes & Ms M. Hart (1 day) 
Year 6 - Mrs L. Greppi 
 
The support staff for these year groups will be confirmed prior to transition day on Wednesday 12th July.  

For those children who find transition challenging, we will be putting in place additional opportunities to 
spend time in their new classrooms and build relationships with their new adults.  

There will be an opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher in September at our ‘Meet the Teacher’ event. 
Prior to this, do say hello if you see them at any of the many events this half term! 

Kind regards,  

Mrs L. Johnson 

Head of School  

 

 


